
Submitter: Jacqueline A Sizer 

On Behalf Of: AKC 

Committee: House Committee On Early Childhood and Human Services 

Measure: HB2457 

My name is Jackie and i work for Albertina Kerr centers I am writing in support of HB 

2457 that ensures DSPs wages are what is deserved by moving wages to 150% of 

minimum wage and covering Paid Oregon leave payroll expense, as a staff member 

for the last 6years i see the impactful work of my fellow DSP's each and every day 

working with our clients 24/7 365 days a year. Please Vote YES on bill HB2457 

DSP's and their families along with the people we serve are counting on your vote of 

YES. 


